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February, 2011 
 
 
Dear Jason, 
 
 
Thanks so much for the ministry of Worldview Warriors to our 7-12 graders! It was an awesome 
weekend and our students loved it!  
 
We are all about teaching and encouraging our middle and high schoolers to be firm in their faith 
and to know what they believe and why. The ministry of Worldview Warriors undergirded this 
message and really gave the students an opportunity to learn how to apply their faith in practical, 
everyday life. 
 
The seminar leaders were great! They connected with the kids and, even though here for only a 
couple of days, were able to build relationship in a short time. All of the speakers were positive 
role models to our students living out what being a solid Christian is all about. 
 
All of us here at KCA appreciate your commitment, and that of the whole Worldview Warrior team, 
to challenge teens to be all they can be in Christ. The message the Worldview Warriors bring is 
strong, open, honest, valuable and necessary for today’s young Christians. 
 
We are looking forward to having you again at our next “Counter the Culture” weekend. 
 
Thanks for all your doing for the Kingdom of God! 
 
Blessings, 
 
 
 
Melinda A. Williamson 
Director of Development 


